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Hello Parents and Students, 
	I hope that everyone is safe and I look forward to helping you all through this very different new way of work.  Together, we will get through this very challenging time.  I am here to help; therefore, you can still continue to reach out to me through Remind.  If you need to contact me, my office hours will be from 10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. Monday through Friday.  I will assist students with packets or answer any concerns you all may have.  We miss you guys and hope to see you soon! 

Mrs. Lightfoot-Brown
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